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Ximing Wang 

Associate Editor 

Biogeosciences 

Göttingen, Germany 

 

Dear Ximing Wang, 

 

Please find the corrected pdf of our manuscript, titled “Estimation of isotope variation of N2O during 

denitrification by Pseudomonas aureofaciens and Pseudomonas chlororaphis: Implications for N2O 

source apportionment”. We have provided the corrected version from the previous reviews as there were 

no other requested changes available. We thank you for working with us during the review process. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Joshua A Haslun  


